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Swimmer zone at Balluta Bay – Temporary removed 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No. 043 of 2018 regarding Zones 

reserved for swimmers in Malta and Gozo item 46 and Local Notice to Mariners No. 066 

of 2018 regarding Balluta Bay experimental re-nourishment project. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that due to the experimental re-nourishment project the swimmer zone at Balluta 

Bay is being temporary removed with immediate effect until the completion of the 

project. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No. 043 of 2018 and Local 

Notice to Mariners No 066 of 2018 will remain valid. 

 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 177 

 

  

 
 
 
 


